
STATE OF WASHINGTO N 

DEPARTMENT O F ECOLO GY 
3100 Port of Benton Blvd• Richland, WA 99352 • (509) 372-7950 

April 24, 2007 

Ms. Shirley J. Olinger, Acting Manager 
Office of River Protection 
United States Department of Energy 
P.O. Box 450, MSN: H6-60 
Richland, Washington 99352 

0072805 

Re: Missed Hanford Federal Facility Agreement and Consent Order (HFF ACO) Milestone 
M-45-05A, Complete Initial Waste Retrieval from Tank S-102 

Reference: Letter 07-TPD-015, dated March 30, 2007, from S. J. Olinger, USDOE-ORP, to tJtJ?~b). g 
J. A. ·Hedges, Ecology, Hanford Federal Facility Agreement and Consent Order 
(HFFACO) Milestone M-45-05A, Complete Initial Waste Retrieval.from TankS-102 

Dear Ms. Olinger: 

The Department of Ecology received the referenced letter stating that you missed the March 31, 
2007, deadline for Milestone M-45-05A. We are reviewing the circumstances and information 
related to the 241-S-102 tank retrieval and are considering our enforcement options regarding the 
missed Milestone. · · 

We are pleased to see that the United States Department of Energy-Office of River Protection is 
working on a recovery plan. If we receive the plan within 45-days of the date of this letter, we 
will consider it in evaluating our enforcement options. However, nothing in this letter waives or 
changes the applicability or due date of any current HFF ACO milestones for the retrieval and 
closure of tank farms. 

If there are any que tions, contact me at 509-372-7914. 

Je J. Ly n 
Tank Waste torage Project Manager 
Nuclear Waste Program 
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cc: See next page 
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cc: Tom Post, EPA · 
Roger Quintero, USDOE 
Ken W8;de, USDOE 
Moses Jaraysi, CH2M 
Jeff Luke, CH2M 
Richard Raymond, CH2M 
Stuart Harris, CTUIR 
Gabriel Bohnee, NPT 
Russell Jim, YN 
Susan Leckband, HAB 
Ken Niles, ODOE s-~ - '-f 
Administrative Record: SST/Tank Waste Storage 
CH2M HILL Correspondence Control 
Environmental Portal 


